
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Dr. Saleh al-Mutlaq to Discuss the Latest
Developments in the Country

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Superior Council of Iraq, received Sunday, May 19,

2013 in his office in Baghdad, Dr. Saleh al-Mutlaq, the deputy prime minister of Iraq. 

During the meeting, there were discussions about the latest developments in Iraq and the

efforts made to address the current crisis in the country


